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WPATH which are the so called experts in gender transitions has shown to be 
experimenting with the people who are questioning their gender.  Their studies have 
shown that females who are given testosterone end up with liver tumors. Males who 
transition to females and have a vaginoplasty end up with open wounds. Not to 
mention that all of this is NOT reversible. Children, minors can not make these 
decisions and the fact that the state of Maine wants to allow this is horrendous. That a 
child can cross our border and have this done without parental consent is child abuse. 
We should be protecting these innocent children. Get them the mental health help that
they need. We after all are the adults. I ask you to shut this bill down. 


